For School Reps to publicize:

- · Parent e-newsletters and parent meetings/emails
- TESD newsletters

For January 2015 publications



Mark your calendars for March 20 & 21, 7PM!

The Foundation for Learning In Tredyffrin/Easttown (FLITE) has invited the Harlem Wizards to return to play a team of T/E teachers, administrators and students. You won't want to miss this fun night of trick hoops and alley-oops! This popular community basketball event raises money to support FLITE-funded programs in our School District, and it has sold out games in 2012, 2013 and 2014 with the Conestoga High School gym filled to its capacity. Online ticket purchasing details will be available in early 2015! Join our mailing list or visit the FLITE website to receive updated information about this exciting community event or learn about sponsorship opportunities.

Links:

Join our mailing list: http://www.flite-pa.org/get-involved/join-our-mailing-list/

FLITE website: http://www.flite-pa.org/harlem-wizards-vs-flite-march-21-22-2015-evening/